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II PETER 1:3-6a
His divine power has given us everything we need for 
a godly life through our knowledge of him who called 
us by his own glory and goodness. Through these he 
has given us his very great and precious promises, so 
that through them you may participate in the divine 
nature, having escaped the corruption in the world 
caused by evil desires. For this very reason, make 
every effort to add to your faith goodness; and to 
goodness, knowledge; and to knowledge, self-control
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that through them you may participate in the divine 
nature, having escaped the corruption in the world 
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3. 3. 

Spirituality is simply the holistic quality of 
the human life as it was meant to be, at the 

center of which is our relation to God.

-Dallas Willard
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II PETER 1:4
Through these he has given us his very great and 
precious promises, so that through them you may 
participate in the divine nature, having escaped the 
corruption in the world caused by evil desires.
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EPHESIANS 4:28
Those who have been stealing must steal no longer, 
but must work, doing something useful with their own 
hands, that they may have something to share with 
those in need.
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II PETER 1:3
His divine power has given us everything we need for 
a godly life through our knowledge of him who called 
us by his own glory and goodness.

II PETER 1:3
His divine power has given us everything we need for 
a godly life through our knowledge of him who called 
us by his own glory and goodness.


